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From: -

Sent: Wednesday 26 October 2022 20:24
To: Energy Consultation
Subject: Review of the security of Ireland's energy supply

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I recently visited the power stations Moneypoint (located in Co.Clare) and Tarbert (located in Co.Kerry) during a school
climate action trip.

We also met with a local activist who has been fighting against the Shannon LNG site proposal for 15 years. It disgusts
me to think that another power station of this scale is currently being planned to be built on the Shannon Estuary.
Moneypoint and Tarbert are already producing huge amounts of energy in the Shannon Estuary, so Shannon LNG is
CERTAINLY not required to help supply out energy needs in the future and we need to invest in other more sustained
energy sources.





